April 14, 2025

Mr. Hiroo MORI
Executive Vice President
Mori Building Co., Ltd.
Dear Mr. Mori,

I hope this letter finds you well amid the fresh greenery of the season.

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for kindly considering my sudden request to serve as a reference for
my application to the Ark Hills Club (Tokyo).

I am truly grateful for the time and thoughtful attention you devoted to me despite your demanding schedule. As for
your decision to refrain from providing a recommendation, I fully acknowledge and accept it, recognizing your
position and judgment.

I look forward to the opportunity to see you again at events such as the Roppongi Hills Club (Tokyo) Members
Party, the Ark Hills Club Charity Dinner, or perhaps at the Wellness facilities (gym, pool, and spa) of the Four
Seasons Hotel Tokyo at Otemachi.

In closing, please accept my best wishes for your continued health and success.

Sincerely yours,

Yukihisa Shida, M.D., Ph.D. from National Mie University



Ark Hills Club, Japan (37F)
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